
Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028

Telephone: 213/463-1629

October 29, 1987

R o b e r t 0 . C h r i s t e n s e n
National Register Coordinator
Bureau of History
208 Capitol Avenue

Lansing, Michigan 48918

Dear Robert,

Re. your memo 10-14-87

Thank you so much for the information you sent on the National Register
nomination of the Kaleva Bottle House. It rounds out our files.

The guidebook you are working on sounds very interesting, we look forward
to seeing it and the other information you talked about. We have some
information on grottos around the country, if you have need of that
i n f o r m a t i o n .

I enclosed a copy of our 2 page survey form you requested. It is constantly
being redone, so if you have any suggestions it would be most appreciated.

Our best .

Sincerely,

Seymour Rosen
D i r e c t o r
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